

Mr W Waldron request-717523-eb64122a@whatdotheyknow.com

Date: 18 January 2021

Enquiries to: Kim Salter

Direct line: 01962 871595

Our reference: HA0431

Your reference:

Dear Mr Waldron

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)

Thank you for contacting the office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for information about burglary statistics and theft statistics. Your request was received on 12 January 2021 and given the reference HA0431.

You have requested the following information:

Request:

I am researching the impact of CCTV on burglary and theft cases and would like to request:

- 2020 stats on burglary and theft cases solved and proved with CCTV
- 2020 stats on burglary and theft cases not solved because of poor CCTV footage quality

Response:

Unfortunately the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does not hold the information you are requesting. This information is likely to be held by Hampshire Constabulary as it relates to operational policing matters. You can forward your request to public.access@hampshire.pnn.police.uk. Under the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) I am unable to directly forward your enquiry onto Hampshire Constabulary without your permission as they are an entirely separate organisation to the OPCC. If you would like me to do this, then please email your permission to opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk and I can send your enquiry on.











If you are unhappy with the way the request has been handled or the decision made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision. Complaints should be made in writing to opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk. If you are unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner. Their details can be obtained by visiting: https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely

Zatto.

Kim Salter Business Support Manager









